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Minutes for 6th November

1     Present - Mesdames: Katie McAndrew.
                      Messrs: Mike Shearing, Ray Whitwell, Roy Gerstner, Robert Boddington,
                                    Alan Lacey, Peter Davies, Robert Green. 
       Apologies - David Hancock.
2     Minutes for 2nd October - These were signed as a true record.
3     Powerpoint presentation update - Our first presentation was well received. 
Fortunately it was a 'friendly' audience, as the Whittlesea Society were instrumental in  
our formation. There were no issues with content, we got encouraging comments from 
those present, but we still had the items on a memory stick, which meant delays in 
switching. Ray's now offered to finish the job for us by linking it all together so it 'flows'
properly. It will definitely be a useful tool.
4     Wall repairs update - We're pleased to report that Neil Rickett has recently 
completed the re-capping of the Grosvenor Rd / dog grooming wall. The finished wall 
looks very good. 
Mark Cross is doing a wonderful job on the Black Bull wall, but he's had an enforced 
break - his supply of mud that he's waiting for has been stuck in a waterlogged field. I'm
sure he'll get back to it soon.
5     Christmas tree Festival - We'll be putting our Christmas tree in St Mary's Festival 
again this year. We're always amazed at the amount of thought and effort people put into 
their trees! It really is a wonderful spectacle.

Mike.
(scorpionmike57@googlemail.com)

Next meeting -
Wednesday 4th December at 10.30am.    
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